
Dear Colleague, 
 
We are pleased to inform you that the Notes Verbale (NV) announcing a Technical Meeting to 
Discuss a Draft Document with Model Regulations on the Control of Public Exposure for Facilities 
and Activities Involving Uranium and Naturally Occurring Radioactive Material, being held at IAEA 
headquarters in Vienna from 18 to 22 April 2016, have now been distributed to all of the IAEA’s 
Member States. Electronic copies (PDF) of the NV (in all official languages) are now available for 
down load from  https://gnssn.iaea.org/RTWS/general/Shared%20Documents/Environmental%20Assessment/TM-

52828%2018-22%20April%202016 along with the Participation Form (Form A)* which is required in order 
to register as a participant of the meeting.  
 
Should you wish to take part in the TM, a Participation Form (Form A)* must be completed and then 
forwarded to your respective country’s competent official authority (Ministry of Foreign Affairs or 
National Atomic Energy Authority) for onward transmission to the IAEA. Please note that we will only 
be in a position to send you an invitation letter once in receipt of a fully endorsed Participation Form 
in your name.  You’ll note from the NV that the deadline for receiving nominations from competent 
official authorities is 15 March 2015. In order to avoid any delays, we would therefore strongly 
suggest that you submit your completed Participation Form as soon as possible to your country’s 
respective competent official authority. 
 
Please note that you have received this communication as your name is included on the Overall 
MODARIA (e)mailing List, and as the subject of the TM is April is closely related to some of the work 
done under the MODARIA Programme, we thought it might be of interest to you. 
 
Should you require any further more detailed information regarding this TM, please don’t hesitate to 
contact the Responsible Officer (Ms Tamara Yankovich mailto:T.Yankovich@iaea.org) directly. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Sent out on behalf of the MODARIA Secretariat by: 
Ms Claire HALSALL | Team Assistant | 
Assessment & Management of Environmental Releases Unit | Waste & Environmental Safety Section | 
Division of Radiation, Transport & Waste Safety | Department of Nuclear Safety & Security | 
International Atomic Energy Agency | Vienna International Centre, PO Box 100, 1400 Vienna, Austria | 
Email: C.Halsall@iaea.org | T: (+43-1) 2600-22692 | F: (+43-1) 26007-22692 | 
Follow us on www.iaea.org 
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